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Version 119 Software Update 
Effective June 2007, all XR100 and XR500 Series Command Processor panels are being 
manufactured with version 119 (6/25/07) software.  This version is an update from the version 
119 (5/4/07) software previously available and contains updated operation. 

 

Updated Operation 

Flash Update Operation 
This software update is a revision to the internal operations that perform a flash update on 
the panel.  The issue was discovered on one of the internal DMP factory inspections and has 
not been reported from any field installations.  No XR100/XR500 panel operating features 
have been revised. 

When using version 119 (5/4/07) to flash update a panel, in most cases, the flash update 
would be successful.  In a very rare instance, the flash update could be unsuccessful causing 
the panel to not operate.  If a panel has already been successfully updated to version 119 
(5/4/07), then there is no additional action required. 

Version 119 (6/25/07) should be used to update panels going forward in the place of version 
119 (5/4/07). 

Obtaining the New Software 
XR100 and XR500 Series software update Version 119 (6/25/07) is available for download free 
of charge on the DMP Dealer Direct Website at http://dmp.com/dealer.   

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


